St. Joseph Catholic School
2675 Third Street
Trenton, MI 48183

Annual Parent/Teacher Asbestos Notification

To: Parents and Staff of St. Joseph Catholic School
From: Teri Thomas, Principal
Date: October 14, 2019

St. Joseph Catholic School has had an Asbestos Management Plan prepared in
compliance with the USEPA Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act
(AHERA). This plan and subsequent updates are available for inspection
Monday through Friday during normal school hours in the main office.

On October 11, 2019, a three-year re-inspection, required by the AHERA
regulation, was conducted by a Michigan Accredited Asbestos inspector to
re-evaluate the condition of asbestos containing materials at the facility.

The three-year re-inspection also evaluated Operations and Maintenance
procedures that will keep asbestos materials in good condition.

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Stewart, Maintenance
Supervisor, who is our designated person for asbestos activities.



